AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN
Summer 2008

PROGRAM PLANNING

Program planning will take place Monday, June 16, 7 p.m. at Faith United Methodist Church at 909 19th Ave. N.—the parking lot is on the north.  Bring ideas for programs for 2008-2009.

DUES

Dues are due.  Annual dues are $71 for Moorhead and $70 for Fargo (MN state dues are $1 more.)  Send to Lisa Rorvig at 2401 Country Club Parkway, Moorhead, MN 56560.

SURVEY

If you attended the May potluck you received a survey to fill out.  If you did not, you will be receiving one in the mail.  We ask that you complete the survey so that we can be more receptive to your interests.

MOORHEAD LITERATURE GROUP
The Moorhead Literature Group will discuss Tears of the Giraffe, by Alexander McCall Smith on Monday, June 2 at 7 p.m.  The hostess is Hazel Scott, 1327 S. 14th Ave., Moorhead, 233-7198.

BOOKED FOR LUNCH

Booked for Lunch, the for-pleasure-only summer book swap, will meet on Wednesday, June 11 at 11:30 a.m. at the Mosaic Café, 69 4th St., Fargo.  Please come for lunch, conversation and a book to trade if you have one.  Everyone is welcome.

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Give a Grad a Gift member Morea Steinhauer, who will be attending the University for Peace in Costa Rico this next school year and working on hr master’s degree.  Her classes will be in the area of peace and gender studies.  Hopefully, she will be able to share with us when she comes back.

KEESHA GASKINS KEYNOTES NEW LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE

The Tri-College NEW Leadership Institute invites community members to attend the Diane Meyer Keynote Address on Saturday night, June 7, in Christiansen Recital Hall in Hvidsten Hall at Concordia.  Keesha Gaskins, Executive Director of the League of Women Voters in Minnesota, will be speaking.  Following the address there is a public reception.  FM AAUW is sponsoring one of the 50 participants of this year’s program.
AAUW’S NEWEST REPORT

Members can download a free copy of AAUW’s newest report, Where the Girls Are:  The Facts about Gender Equity in Education, by going to www.aauw.org.  This report says that girls’ gains have not come at boys’ expense.  The largest disparities in educational achievement are not between boys and girls, but between those of different races, ethnicities and income levels.
